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Our Ref: JWH/GF 
 

18th June 2025 
 
Dear Student 
 

Re: Welcome to St. Ninian’s Lower School 
 

I am delighted to be able to invite you to our Welcome Day on Friday 4th July 2025 at St. Ninian’s Lower 
School.   
 

Students should report to the Lower School Hall from 8.30am. Staff will be in the main entrance to welcome 
and direct everyone. 
 

How to get here: 
• You will need to catch the bus to School, get a lift from your parent/guardian or walk on the day of 

the visit. You will also need to do the same at the end of the day. 
• The bus timetable can be found at www.bus.im. The drivers will be expecting year 6 students to travel 

on this day and the journey will be free. 
 

What to bring with you: 
• Students should wear their Primary School uniform, but please wear trainers and clothing suitable for 

some physical activity. 
• Please bring a pencil, etc. for use during the day. 
• Please also bring your own water bottle which you can top up throughout the day in school. 

 

Lunch: 
• We have given you a menu for lunch or you can bring your own packed lunch. 
• Refreshments will be provided at break time. 
• Do not forget your £3.50 dinner money for packed lunch. Your money will be collected from you 

during the morning. If you have Free School Meals, you do not need to bring any money. 
 

On the day: 
• You can ask any questions that you may have about the move to secondary school if you have not 

already had the chance to do so. Try and think of some questions to ask us on the day! 
• You will find out who is in your tutor group, as well as experiencing some secondary school lessons. 
• You will also be able to meet important people such as Senior Staff, Pastoral Support, and your Head 

of Year 7 for September. 
 

We hope you have an enjoyable day in school and we look forward to seeing you again in September. 
 

The Autumn Term begins on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 at 8.40am. Please report on that morning 
to the main entrance where staff will direct you to the Hall for morning line up. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Miss J White 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 

cc Parent/Guardian 

http://www.bus.im/

